
 

1 December 2023 

Dates 
1 December - Stanchester Christmas Fair, 5 - 7pm 

 

5 - 8 December - School Production - Everybody’s 

Talking About Jamie 

 

8 December -  Y7 Panto - Cinderella @ Westlands 

 

11 December - Choir Performance at Wells Cathedral  

 

11 December - Y10 & 11 Theatre Trip  - A Christmas 

Carol 

 

12 December - Cribbs Causeway Reward Trip 

 

15 December - End of Term 

Sports News 
 

The U16 girls football team went to Buckler's Mead to 
compete in the first girls football tournament. They 
were successful in topping the league table by 
drawing 0-0 with Buckler's Mead, beat Westfield 2-1, 
beat Wadham 2-0 and beat Huish 2-0.  

 

The U13 boys football team have made it through to 
the next round of the Somerset Schools FA cup and 
we wish them luck in their next game. The U12 team 
have had success in friendlies against local schools.  

 

It has been great to see so many people attend extra-
curricular clubs this term. Please have a look on the 
school website for more information. Please note that 
next week w/b 4

th
 December will be the last week of 

clubs and they will return after the Christmas break.  

 

As we head towards Christmas students will be 
completing Cross Country in their PE lessons in 
which they will be supporting their tutor in an inter-
tutor event! This is also a reminder that students 
should bring appropriate clothing for outside PE 
including, base layers.  Hats and gloves are also 
permitted.  

STEM Presentation 

Stanchester Academy were visited today by the BAE Systems Roadshow who performed an 

interactive workshop looking at ‘Oceans to Space’ with our Year 7 and 8 students.  

The students had a great time learning about the relative size of the universe, how engines work 

in space and the work closer to home done by engineers in the RAF and Royal Navy. 



Another Theatrical Week for the 
Performing Arts Department 

 

It's been another busy week here in the Performing Arts 
department with rehearsals, workshops, teacher training 
and teaching all taking place, as well as Mr Meadows 
getting ready for his show at The Swan next week. A 
Comedy of Tenors | civicplayersyeovil.com 

 

With less than a weeks to go until 'Everybody's Talking 
About Jamie', rehearsals are in full swing as we put the 
finishing touches to this challenging production. Tickets 
are still available via scopay if you want to be thrilled and 
entertained by this musical which explores the 
challenges of pursuing your dreams when surrounded 
by those who want to dash them.  

Meanwhile the Year 7 & 8 Drama Club has been work-
ing hard preparing and delivering their Outreach work-
shops with local Primary Schools. The latest has 
been a workshop with Key Stage 1 students at Castle 
Primary School, where students worked closely with 
these 5-7 year olds to explore shapes, dragons, and 
'The Lighthouse Keeper's Lunch'.  

 

In addition to these exciting regular activities, we have 
also had the fortune to welcome 'Wise Children' Thea-
tre Company in twice this week, to run a CPD session 
for staff from the local area, and then a devising work-
shop with students from Years 8 & 9. Huge thanks go 
to The Octagon/Westlands for organising such a great 
event, as we take the first steps in an exciting partner-
ship between The Octagon/Westlands, Wise Children 

Follow our 'X' page, @StanchesterArts to keep up to 
date with our theatrical adventures.  

 Stanchester Academy Community Sports Centre  

Leisure Assistant vacancy  

Job Reference Number: 598 

Hours: Part-time, casual hours - evenings and 
weekends. 

Salary: £9.00 to £10.50 per hour depending on age 

 

The main purpose of this role is to be available to 
work evenings and weekends as required and 
supervise community lettings within the Sports 
Centre. The successful candidate will have a passion 
to work in a sports/leisure environment, possess good 
communication skills, flexibility and a commitment to 
providing good customer service. 

 

Please use the application form supplied on our 
website. All applications must becompleted; 
incomplete applications will not be considered. Please 
note we do not accept CVs.  

 

Once completed please email your application form 
back to: recruitment@btc-trust.org 

Yeovil & Sherborne Hockey 

Club are offering two free 

coaching sessions at Yeovil 

Recreation Centre. 
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